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Sent Special Delivery

October 21, 1964

Dr. J. Morrison Hutcheson
Professional Building

5th and Franklin Streets
Richmond, Virginia 23219

Dear Dr., Hutcheson:

I am quite sorry that it is necessary to bother you
with the following matter, but I believe I have no alternative
but to do so. .

The editors of THE RING-TUM PHI have requested that
I ask you to afford them an interview while you are in Lexingtom
for the Board meefing. It is their desire, if agreeable to you,
to discuss with you the decision in regard to the admissions
policy made in the past summer. As I pointed out to you in my
last letter, they have learned of the decision from various
sources and they feel that it would be helpful to write about
the matter in the student paper. You can inform me of your
decision in this regard prior to the meeting, or perhaps you
may wish to discuss it with your fellow Trustees.

‘Best wishes.

' Sineerely yours,

Fred C. Cole

P. S. 1 should add that both of these young men are very
thoughtful students and are deeply devoted to the best interests
“of Washington and Lee.
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